
 

 

Agenda Review Meeting 

Orlando City Council 

Council Chambers, City Hall 

400 South Orange Avenue 

May 12, 2014 

 

In attendance: 

Mayor Buddy Dyer 

Commissioner Jim Gray, District 1 

Commissioner Tony Ortiz, District 2 

Commissioner Robert F. Stuart, District 3 

Commissioner Patty Sheehan, District 4 

Commissioner Daisy W. Lynum, District 5 

Commissioner Samuel B. Ings, District 6 

Mayanne Downs, City Attorney 

Alana C. Brenner, City Clerk 

Officer Joe Lundy, Sergeant at Arms 

 

Mayor Dyer called the meeting to order at 1:04 p.m. 

 

Public Comment: 

1.  Donald Butner appeared on his own behalf to speak on Case numbers GMP2014-00008 and 

ZON21014-00001, regarding Shooters World GMP Amendment & PD. Both are within item C-3 

Accepting Meeting Minutes and Approving the Actions of the Municipal Planning Board - April 

15, 2014. 

2.  Alan Sheppard appeared on behalf of Sears Holding Corporation to speak against Case 

number DRI2013-00001, the Fashion Square Mall Master Plan & DRI Amendment, within item 

C-3 Accepting Meeting Minutes and Approving the Actions of the Municipal Planning Board - 

April 15, 2014. 

 

Consent Agenda: 

 

 

Commissioner Daisy W. Lynum – District 5 – No concerns. 

 

Commissioner Samuel B. Ings – District 6 – No concerns. 

 

Commissioner Jim Gray – District 1 

Item C-3 Accepting Meeting Minutes and Approving the Actions of the Municipal Planning 

Board - April 15, 2014.  

Commissioner Gray declared a conflict of interest on  ZON2014-00002, a request to amend the 

Thornton Park Townhomes PD, as his business partner is involved. 

Commissioner Tony Ortiz – District 2 – No concerns. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Commissioner Robert F. Stuart – District 3  

Item C-3 Accepting Meeting Minutes and Approving the Actions of the Municipal Planning 

Board - April 15, 2014. 

Commissioner Stuart wants to see Dean Grandin, Planning Division Manager, regarding the 

Fashion Square Master Plan. 

 

Commissioner Patty Sheehan – District 4  

Commissioner Sheehan indicated she wants to see Brooke Bonnett, Economic Development 

Director. 

 

There being no further discussion, the meeting was adjourned at 1:15 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

Alana C. Brenner 

City Clerk 


